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Yes. On September 12, 2019, DG 1, LLC (“DG 1”), an 
affiliate of DG Maine CS, LLC, filed a self-report with 
the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission Office of 
Enforcement (“FERC Enforcement”) related to 
untimely filings of qualifying facilities status by various 
DG 1 subsidiaries.  FERC Enforcement has not 
responded to DG 1 regarding the report.  The self-
report does not impact the ability of DG Maine CS, 
LLC to develop and operate distributed generation in 
the State of Maine. 
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